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From: Stella McArdle   

To:  Janice Thompson, Clerk Committee for Communities  

Date: 26 November 2020 

Subject: Licensing and Registration of Clubs (Amendment) Bill 

 

 

At its meeting on 26 November 2020, the Committee for Agriculture, Environment and 

Rural Affairs considered your recent correspondence regarding the Licensing and 

Registration of Clubs (Amendment) Bill.  

 

Members suggested that in taking evidence from stakeholders and witnesses, it may be 

prudent for the Committee for Communities to check the validity of the statement at 

paragraph 35 in the Explanatory Financial Memorandum that accompanies the Bill relating 

to the lack of requirement for a Rural Needs Impact Assessment. 

 

Regards 

 

Stella 
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